
THIS IS A INFORMATION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS

FROM:
Richard Hughes

DATE:
March 23, 2006

SUBJECT:
Report of School Activity Funds Summary

ISSUE

Providing reports to the board monthly on school activity funds.

FACTS

The board has been receiving detailed School Activity Reports semi-annually. These reports were sent to the board for June 30 and December 31.  Schools are required to send a detailed Activity Fund Report to the finance department on a monthly basis.   Monthly summary reports will keep the board better informed on each school’s change in their activity accounts.

School office managers must reconcile their accounts when bank statements are received.  Bank statements are not always received in time for bookkeepers to reconcile their account, generate a report and send to the Finance Department in time for the board agenda.  As a result the board will receive the summary report on a one-month deferral.  In August, the board will receive each school’s Annual Financial Report for the year just ended.     

CONCLUSION

This additional report is an effort to keep board informed on each school’s receipts, expenditures and ending balance of their Activity Funds on a monthly basis.  

